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COMMUNICATION
From: Brad [mailto:bbyrne26@hotmail.com] CW (PH) - ggg a5 ! ] éi
Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2014 4:17 PM T
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca ITEM - L

Subject: Objection to Official Plan Amendment File OP.13.015
Re: Files: OP.13.015, Z.13.043 and 19T-13V010

As a resident of Vaughan and after reviewing what is being proposed by the developer |
strongly dis agree with the city allowing triple the amount of density on these lands. As it
is the traffic congestion in the area and along Dufferin and Rutherford is immense and
more than the roads can bare during peak times. What is the purpose of bylaws and
zoning if it is not adhered to? Has the City taken into account if the infrastructure,
roads, schools, water, sewage can tolerate triple the amount of density as is currently
allowed? The effects on the surrounding areas of such density if immense and there are
not such towering buildings anywhere within that proposed area.

As a voting citizen and taxpayer of Vaughan | would hope that my words and the
concerns of the residents are given the respect and attention they deserve and not
simply overlooked.

Thank you.

Brad Byrne - Vaughan Resident



